FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH

And if I go and prepare a place for you, I will come again and receive you to Myself; that where I am, there you may be also.

John 14:3

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK

Randy and Fiona Ruble work among Kham Tibetan people, teaching them skills and helping them run a rug-making operation. Pray for them and their children Kathryn, Champ, Gracie, Peter-Allen and Alissandra that, as they live and work among these people, the life of Christ would be seen in them. Pray for wisdom in the work and for the health they need to continue the work, and for open hearts among the Kham people.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday – 9:30 AM Women of the Cross Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies' Bible Study

Today is our regular **Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner**. We trust you will be able to stay with us for this time.

There will be a **Missionary Committee** meeting tonight after the Evening Service.

Next week being the first Sunday of the month, we will be celebrating **Communion**. Prepare your heart this week as you meditate on the Lord's sacrifice for us.

See back of bulletin for further announcements.

Sunday August 26, 2007

Sunday Morning Prayer 9:00 AM
Sunday Morning Classes 9:30 AM
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 AM
Message John Glasser

Remember This! 2 Peter 1:12-19

Evening Service 6:00 PM

Message Steve Barthelemy

It's not a mystery now!
Ephesians 3:1-13

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Remember to get your information for the **Church Directory** to Linda Robinson. If you have not been in the directory in the past, and you are attending more or less regularly, please let us know about you!

We are returning to our fall schedule:

- The **Ladies' Bible Study** led by Miss Carol will begin this Thursday, August 30 at 9:45 AM at the home of Gay Wheat.
- Starting next Sunday (<u>September 2</u>) the **Evening Service** will be at 7:00 PM rather than 6:00.
- The **Adult Choir** will resume practices on Wednesday, September 5.
- AWANA will be starting the first Sunday in October. Watch for more information, and be sure to contact Roger Collins or Ken Bennett if you would like to help with AWANA this year.

If you would be interested in participating in a **Good News Club** at an elementary school, or in receiving training from **Child Evangelism Fellowship** in working with children, contact Linda Rogers.